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F. No. AICTE/P&AP/NCC-GE/Circular/2021 I Dated: 26.04.2021

CIRCULAR
To,

All Directors / Principals of AICTE Approved Institutions

Sub: NCC as General Elective Credit Course.

Dear Sir / Madarn,

NEP-2020 advocates Choice Based Credit System (CBCS) as integral part of education and

it has been felt that NCC should be introduced as general elective credit course in technical

institutions / universities to motivate students to join NCC in order to be disciplined and instil in
them the feelings of patriotisn-r. All students who enroll for NCC will immensely benefit by

obtaining academic credits for NCC training in addition to acquiring NCC "8"/ "C" certificates,

thus enhancing their employment opportunities.

Ministry of Education (then MIIRD) in 20i5 decided to implement the decision and UGC
rn2076 also issued circular to all universitics to implement the aforesaid decision taken. However,

somehow it could not be implemented then.

In order to fulfil this objective, an in-depth study has been carried out by DG-NCC to have

NCC as a General Elective Credit Course as per NEP-2020, under the "Choice Based Credit

System".

Ministry of Education has now suggested to take appropriate steps in implementing the

aforesaid decision.

You are, therefore, reqtrested to extend this facility to your students, so that they may opt

NCC as "General Elective Credit Course" from the academic year 2021-2022.

Regards,

j;-6,4r_oz\
Rajive Kumar
















































